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March 2, 2009

I testify in support of HR55 and HCR69. As a member of the elder population, with many friends living in
adult residential care homes, | believe that it is important for the people of Hawaii to recognize adult
foster home operators and acknowledge the outstanding service they give to our communities. Thank

you!

Sincerely,

Josephine Besario





